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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week.  The only thing I can report on is the PARK

(Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub) will be holding their monthly club meeting and

their annual Christmas Dinner at the same time tomorrow.  Most of the activities

here in Wood County are over for this year.  The Wood County Emergency

Communications group has been asked to hold a one day General Class Amateur

Radio class in the near future.  We have a place to hold the class, but we

haven't set a date yet.  We will probably hold the class in January.  I just

hope that when we have the class there won't be any snow on the ground.  The

location of the class will be out in the country, and the roads to it aren't the

best.  We need to hold the class before this version of the General Class

Question Pool runs out on June 30 next year, and we have a bunch of copies of

the old question pool to use up.

Bill Davidson, N8JXO, and I will be going to a SIRN (Statewide Interoperability

Radio Network) meeting in Charleston this coming Thursday.  At the meeting I

will be checking with the officials to see what it will take to install a node

for the AREDN (Digital Amateur Radio Emergency Network) Project at one of their

SIRN tower sites here in Wood County.  I have tested the location, and it would

make an ideal site.  It will also make a good path into Ritchie County.  We're

hoping to install a couple nodes in Ritchie County next spring and summer.

After the meeting is over we will be touring the new National Weather Service

building in Charleston.

That's it for this week.  I you have any information about any Amateur Radio

related events please let me know.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  I want to

welcome Mike Howell, W8MKH, back to the net.  Mike has been missing from the

DAREN system since August 14, 2010.
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